Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jeffrey Fischbach

Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 9:42 AM

To: Veronica Burt; Malia Xiong

Subject: 1001 Johnson Pkwy Ste P6 - RE: Beer License

Thanks Veronica

Jeff Fischbach

DSI - Licensing Division

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson St, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9106 / Fax: 651-266-9124
jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Veronica Burt <veronica@daytonsbluff.org>

Sent: Saturday, November 4, 2023 9:09 AM

To: Malia Xiong <merproduce@gmail.com>

Cc: Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: Beer License

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you Thomas for sharing your plans and good to meet with you as well!!

Jeff, we are aware of Thomas Herr's plans to serve beer at the soon to be established M'er Kafe inside Hmong Village
and we see no objections from a neighborhood stand point. Feel free to continue processing his application according
to City standards.

Good luck Mr. Herr & ®@)!

Veronica Burt
Executive Director
Dayton's Bluff Community Council

veronica@daytonsbluff.org

On Fri, Nov 3, 2023 at 4:21 PM, Malia Xiong
<merproduce@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Veronica,

Thank you for coming out the other day to meet with me at the Hmong Village Shopping Center. | met with Jeff
Fischbach, City of St. Paul DSI today. Jeff informed me to send you the attached forms for your review and approval as
part of the application process for serving beer at the M'er Kafe inside Hmong Village.

Please help me expedite this request as soon as possible so Jeff and help me process the application accordingly. Thank
you in advance for your help and consideration.



| copy Jeff in this email so he is aware that we are in communication.

If you have any questions, or need more information, please do not hesitate to call or email me at (559)344-4850, or
merproduce@gmail.com.

Thomas Herr
Hmong Village



